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January 20, 1975 

Dear Mr. Horae: 

You will find encloaed aeveral keya which I 
had received for uae in tbe Federal Buildina 
durin& ay tara aa Con1reaa•an fro• the Fifth 
Diatrict. 

The keya are for Rooa 720 Federal Buildina. 
the Federal Building aaraae door, and the 
men'a rooa. 

I thousht it beat to return these to you for 
your additional uae. 

War•eat peraonal reaards, 

Mr. Milan Morae 
Building Manager 
Federal Buildina 
110 Michisan Avenue, B.V. 
Grand Rapida, Michiaan 49502 
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